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We all know that hazardous materials are dangerous goods and can pose threat to the environment
and mankind. But these hazardous materials are classified into various categories and it is
important to have proper knowledge about Hazard Classification in order to handle them in an
efficient manner. Classification of hazard is mainly done on the basis of the extent of damage that
can be caused due to the hazardous materials. Actually, there are some materials which are less
harmful and on the other hand there are others which can cause huge damage to the human lives,
property as well as nature. Therefore for any person who deals with hazardous materials the
knowledge of classification of hazards is important.

Hazard Classification has become so important today because there has been a continuous
increase in the use of hazardous materials. There are many such products which are hazardous
materials but we use them in our daily lives. Arenâ€™t you surprised? Yes this is true, the compositions
of these products show that hazardous materials have been used in it. However, they are not
hazardous in normal situations. Moreover, the products are classified on the basis of their intensity
of hazard and tested before being sold in the market. 

In the same way there is a great need for Hazardous Materials Consultant. Today, with the increase
in use of hazardous materials there has been a considerable increase in transportation of such
dangerous goods from one place to another. The duty of the hazardous materials consultant is to
give proper information about the rules and regulations laid down for transportation of hazardous
materials to the officials working in a company involved in this business. They are people who can
provide proper guidance and information about the different types of hazardous materials and ways
to handle them. It is their duty to save the environment from the harmful effects of these harmful
goods.

A Hazardous Materials Consultant has to undergo strict training program in order to be perfect in his
or her profession. During such training programs they have to face real life and learn how to come
out of such situations. This enables them to have gain practical knowledge so that if some mishap
actually occurs they can handle situations effectively. They are proficient in handling a disastrous
situation efficiently and save human lives, property as well as environment from the bad effects of
hazardous materials. 

Therefore, Hazard Classification and Hazardous Materials Consultant are significantly important to
ensure safety.
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